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I appose this bill as it will have negative consequences in many ways including 

destruction on creeks and rivers by overpopulated beaver and create undo hardships 

on legal Trappers that do in fact earn an income from the valuable renewable 

resource called fur. Also if it is still ok for the state to trap them which costs taxpayers 

extra money at a time they shouldn't have to give more, licensed Trappers are able to 

take care of problems at little to no cost to the public  

 Thank you 

     Tim Buckendahl  


